
Debbie McCain - Administrative Report 

 Aug. 29, 2023 – Happy New Year!!!! 

 

 

• It has been a busy fast summer and the staff at Mason Central 

Elementary are ready to see our happy faces on Aug. 30
th
 at 

open house!!!  The classroom physical moves have been 

completed and the classrooms are ready to go.  The library 

has a new home located in the old special education 

portable.  A big shout out and thank you to Karen Durocher, 

Brenda Allor, Becky Petro and Mary Ansel for sifting, 

moving, cleaning, organizing and painting the new home for 

our library.  Please feel free to stop in and visit the new 

library. 

• Kindergarten orientation is set for Tues. Sept. 5
th
.  Parents and 

students will be updated on the Kindergarten routines and 

expectations along with taking a short bus ride and taking a 

tour of the school. 

• The GSRP PRE-K program is full with a waiting list of 

approximately 8 students.  The PRE-K orientation is set for 

Sept. 13
th
 at 9 am. 

• The teachers were trained on Aug. 29
th
 with the new Into 

Reading ELA program.  We are extremely excited for the new 

year and a new reading instruction program.   

• The PTA has planned out their year calendar of events so the 

parents, students, community and staff know what events are 

happening each month!  The first meeting is Sept. 13
th
 at 6 

pm. 

 

  

 

 


